i ook Seid Manalttirale,

Our Ref: PCI0001

Mr Aidan Geoghegan,
Project Manager,
Eirgrid,

The Oval,

160 Shelbourne Road,
Ballsbridge,

Dublin 4.

Date: 7" August, 2014.

Re: Projects of Common Interest — North-South 400 kV
Interconnection Development

Dear Mr Geoghegan,

An Bord Pleandla (Projects of Common Interest Unit) has received your
letter dated 18™ July in relation to the Independent Expert Panel opinion
on the above project and has also received your Concept of Public
Participation submitted on the 31 July 2014.

Yours sincerely,

Rl

Seamus Grar‘t, —~
Executive Officer,
PCI Unit
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